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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 11:48 AM
To: 'Kimberly Douglas'
Cc: kevin@economytrucking.net; Bill Wiggins; Kevin Olivero
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2499

Kimberly, 
I’ve placed a holder in our calendar for Tuesday Feb 2 at 10 – 12.  I’ll reserve a room (at this address). 
 
Due to the time constraint the meeting date would impose on the field investigation, I have extend the delivery 
date to April 1, 2016, and have updated Geotracker to reflect this.  Hopefully driller availability won’t delay it 
further; I’d suggest reserving a date now so it can proceed in a timely manner once we have the meeting. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Kimberly Douglas [mailto:kimberly@baconcrete.net]  
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 10:56 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: kevin@economytrucking.net; Bill Wiggins; Kevin Olivero 
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO2499 
 
Hi Mark, 
We would like to take your recommendation and have the supervisor also attend. We would like to schedule it 
for her first day available on Tuesday Feb. 2nd at 10:00 am or a time that works best for you. 
I would also like to request to extend the due date for the site investigation report from Mid February to Mid 
March if that is possible? 
Please confirm date and time for meeting.  
Thank you for your guidance with this site, it is much appreciated. 
 
Thank you, 
Kimberly 
 
 
On Thu, Jan 7, 2016 at 10:20 AM, Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> wrote: 

Hi Kimberly, 

I did receive your voice mail, and I’m sorry it took so long to get back to you.  The end of December was insane 
due to redevelopment projects in Oakland and Emeryville (and the holidays) and we were not able to consider 
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a meeting at that time.  My sense is that the site is on a good track currently.  It would be good to have our 
supervisor in any meeting as she is good at seeing ways to move a site quicker, but her ability to attend a 
meeting is severely limited right now.  Her first availability is the first week of February, Tuesday through 
Friday, 10 – 5.  You can assume a 2 hour meeting is needed.  Be advised, those days and times go very 
quickly.  Otherwise, I can meet with everyone next week, Wednesday through Friday, 10 – 5, again assume a 
2 hour meeting is needed. 

At this point, let me know how you would like to proceed. 

Thanks, 

  

Mark Detterman 

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502 

Direct: 510.567.6876 

Fax:    510.337.9335 

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 

  

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 

  

  

From: Kimberly Douglas [mailto:kimberly@baconcrete.net]  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 7:52 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: kevin@economytrucking.net; Bill Wiggins; Kevin Olivero 
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO2499 

  

Mark, 

I wanted to follow up with you and see when works for you to meet with us. As you know the last consultant 
team we hired we paid 36k to and they seemed to accomplish little. 
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We would like the chance to meet with you personally so we can feel comfortable we are on the right path. 

  

Thank you, 

Kimberly 

  

On Fri, Dec 18, 2015 at 2:38 PM, Kimberly Douglas <kimberly@baconcrete.net> wrote: 

Hi Mark, 

We received the Conditional Work Plan Approval, Thank you. 

We wanted to set up a time to meet with you along with Bill from Trans Tech Consultants to discuss our case. 

Please let me know your availability. 

  

Happy Holidays! 

  

Thank you, 

Kimberly Douglas 

  

  

On Tue, Dec 15, 2015 at 9:32 AM, dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> wrote: 

Dear Interested Parties, 

  

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002499 

  

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 

  

Sincerely, 
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ACEH 

  

  

 
 
 
--  

Kimberly Douglas 

Bay Area Concrete Recycling 

Locations in Hayward & San Francisco 

Office:510-294-0220 

Cell:510-415-2212 

Fax:510-380-7447 

kimberly@baconcrete.net 

 
 
 
--  

Kimberly Douglas 

Bay Area Concrete Recycling 

Locations in Hayward & San Francisco 

Office:510-294-0220 

Cell:510-415-2212 

Fax:510-380-7447 

kimberly@baconcrete.net 

 
 
 
--  
Kimberly Douglas 
Bay Area Concrete Recycling 
Locations in Hayward & San Francisco 
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Office:510-294-0220 
Cell:510-415-2212 
Fax:510-380-7447 
kimberly@baconcrete.net 


